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May Food Drive for Luke 15 House 
 

Dear St. Paul Families, 
 
No, it’s not Christmas time – but we feel it’s a great time of year to hold a food drive for our 
friends at Luke 15 House.  To continue with our support for this wonderful organization we 
would like to fill their cupboards with food before the end of the school year, and we are 
counting on our incredible school families to do just that. 
 
Please see the list below to find out what your child will bring in.  Please have your child bring 
in their donation by Friday, May 24th. 
 
 
*****Please do not send oversized (Costco sized) products.  Please note the size request 
below.***** 
 
Kindergarten: Canned tuna or salmon.  170 g can 
 
Grade One:  Pasta (various noodle shapes accepted)  454 g box 
 
Grade Two:  Pasta sauce (various flavours accepted)  24 oz (approx.) 
 
Grade Three:  Ground coffee.   600 to 900 g. 
 
Grade Four:  Kraft Dinner or Instant noodles.  200 g  (approx.) 
 
Grade Five:  Mayonnaise or sugar  (standard grocery store size) 
 
Grade Six:  Ketchup or mustard   400 - 600 ml 
 
Grade Seven:  Breakfast cereal  (standard grocery story box)  
 
 
On behalf of Luke 15 House, thank you in advance for your generosity! 
 
Yours in faith, 
 
Maureen Griffin 

 8251 St. Albans Rd., Richmond, BC   V6Y 2L2 |   Tel. 604-277-4487 | Fax. 604-277-1810  
 Email: office@stpaulschool.ca   |   www.stpaulschool.ca 


